
CALL FOR PAPERS 

 

2015 FIXED INCOME CONFERENCE 

April 17-18, 2015.  

UNC-Charlotte campus in Charlotte, NC 

 

 

The Darla Moore School of Business of the University of South Carolina and Belk College of 

Business of the University of North Carolina-Charlotte invite submissions to the 4th Fixed Income 

Conference (FIC) to be held on the UNC-Charlotte campus in Charlotte, NC on April 17-18, 2015. 

 

The conference is a unique opportunity to gain insights into fixed income from a cross-section of 

industry experts, regulators and researchers from major universities. 

 

PARTNERSHIP WITH THE REVIEW OF ASSET PRICING STUDIES: 

 

The 4th FIC and the Review of Asset Pricing Studies (RAPS) announce a dual submission process. 

At your choice, your paper submission to the FIC also will be considered for publication by RAPS. 

This is a "no-fault" submission option, which means that if RAPS decides to review your paper 

and rejects it, you may submit it to the journal at a later date as if the paper was never submitted. 

For more information about RAPS and its dual submission process please visit sfsraps.org. 

 

PAPER SUBMISSIONS: 

 

Please send electronic submissions of unpublished papers to fixedincome@moore.sc.edu. Please 

mention RAPS submission interest in your email. 

Submission Deadline: December 15, 2014. Authors will be notified by January 25, 2015. 

 

CONFERENCE WEB SITE 

http://mooreschool.sc.edu/about/academicdepartments/finance/2015fixedincomeconference.aspx 

mailto:fixedincome@moore.sc.edu
http://mooreschool.sc.edu/about/academicdepartments/finance/2015fixedincomeconference.aspx

